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8th January 2020    

    

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As we are all aware, Australia has been fighting wild fires for a number of months now.  
They have suffered in many ways.  As a school, we would like to help the charities who are 
working tirelessly to help the injured or stranded wildlife, which have been left in the 
aftermath of these fires.   
 
At Village, we are having an “Australian Day” on Friday 17th January.  It will be a non-
uniform day where we are asking the children, if they can, to wear something red, white or 
blue as these are the colours of the Australian flag.  We will have a cake/biscuit sale, which 
will be 20p each.  We are asking, if you possibly can, to donate 50p on the non-uniform day.  
We have arranged for a raffle with a kangaroo and a koala as the prize.  Raffle tickets will be 
50p each.   
 
Many thanks for your support with this. 
 
 
Ms Archer 
Assistant Principal  
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